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Dear friends,
As we come to the end of this year, I want to wish each and every one of you a very MERRY 
CHRISTMAS and a HAPPY NEW YEAR! I pray that even in the busyness of these days, you take 
time to focus on what is the real reason for the season. These last couple of months have been 
extremely busy with many end of the year activities and plans. 

October found 17 of us on a missions trip to the northern 
part of the country to help one of our missionaries for four 
days. We thank the Lord for the opportunity to go there and 
minister to the people. Please pray that the seeds planted will 
soon become fruit.
November was filled with the end of 
the school year activities. One of the 

last weeks I was there, I was able to share the testimony of a friend 
who had been martyred for sharing the gospel. That particular day, two 
young girls came to me and after some explaining, asked Jesus to be 
their personal Savior. Another activity has been planning and preparing 
for the 10th anniversary of our church! We are so thankful to see what 
God has allowed us to do over the past ten years. We are praying God will 
allow us to continue to be a light in the darkness here in Santa Lucia. 

December is filled with the end of the year culmination 
competition for the Bible clubs, which will happen this 
weekend. Next weekend will be the end of the year 
ladies’ Christmas get together. The 23rd of December 
will find our final activity for the year as the choir will 
present a Christmas program, “Silent Night.” 
Lord willing, I will be taking a furlough from April – 
June 2019. If you would like me to come update your church during that time, 
please let me know. Or if you would like me to present the ministry for the first 
time, I have some availabilities. Please feel free to contact me via e-mail or my 
stateside phone number. 

Prayer requests:
•	 Please pray for faithfulness
•	 Please pray for safety
•	 Please pray for more laborers 

as the fields are white unto 
harvest

In Christ,

Keren Burdick


